
 

 
 

 
October 17, 2016 
 
To: Property owners within 500 feet of an anticipated land use action/area 
zoning change  
 
Re: Upcoming November 28, 2016 public hearing on proposed changes to the 

King County Comprehensive Plan    
 
Greetings, 
 
The King County Council is currently in the process of deliberating on the 
proposed 2016 update to the King County Comprehensive Plan (Proposed 
Ordinances 2016-0155 and 2016-0159).  You have received this letter and its 
enclosures because you own property in the vicinity of a proposed land use 
action/area zoning change and/or you have previously requested to be notified of 
land use proposals in your area.  Enclosed with this letter is the anticipated 
amendment for the proposal in your area. 
 
It is anticipated that the Council will take a vote on this land use proposal on 
December 5, 2016, as part of the KCCP update.  In preparation for this vote, a 
public hearing before the full Council is scheduled for November 28, 2016, at 
1:30 p.m., where public testimony on the KCCP update will be taken.  The 
meeting will take place in the Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King 
County Courthouse, at 516 3rd Ave, Seattle, WA.  Online public comments can 
also be offered at any time before scheduled vote, which can be submitted from 
the home page of the Council's KCCP website (see web address below) by 
clicking on the "Submit online public testimony" button. 
 
More information about this proposal, as well as other changes in the proposed 
KCCP update, can be found online at:  
http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/2016compplan.aspx.    
 
If you would like to join the Council’s KCCP email list for related news and 
schedule updates, please email your subscription request to: 
CouncilCompPlan@kingcounty.gov.   
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/2016compplan.aspx
mailto:CouncilCompPlan@kingcounty.gov

